
7/23/20 
 
Roseland District Families, 
 
This is an important update about Food Bank distribution.  Unfortunately, the Food Bank 
distribution that has been occurring weekly on Fridays at Roseland Creek Elementary School 
has been canceled and will not continue for the time being.  However, families in need of food 
assistance may pick up free food provided by the Food Bank at the Roseland Village Center on 
Sebastopol Rd., from 8:30 a.m. to 10 a.m. this Friday. If you need additional information the 
Food Connections number is 707-523-7903.  
 
Thank you. 
 


